
                              
 

 

January 10, 2023 

 

Senator Nick Frentz 

Energy, Utilities, Environment, and Climate Committee 

95 University Avenue W. 

Minnesota Senate Building 

St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

Dear Chair Frentz and Members of the Energy, Utilities, Environment and Climate Committee, 

Center for Energy and Environment (“CEE”) respectfully submits this letter to express our strong 

support for the confirmation of Chair Katie Sieben, Commissioner John Tuma, and Commissioner 

Matthew Schuerger.  

Throughout their previous terms on the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission, Chair Sieben, 

Commissioner Tuma, and Commissioner Schuerger have consistently made well-informed 

regulatory decisions to support Minnesota’s energy future. Each of these three Commissioners 

has paid special attention to the important economic, environmental, and equity-related impacts 

of our energy system in pursuit of an energy future that works for all Minnesotans.  

We are honored to provide our support for Chair Sieben, Commissioner Tuma, and Commissioner 

Schuerger. We encourage you and your colleagues to vote to confirm these three Commissioners. 

Sincerely,  

 

Audrey Partridge 

Director of Regulatory Policy 

Center for Energy and Environment 

 

 

 


